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Thursday, 1st December 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  

Christmas Carol Singing 
 

We would like to invite you to come and see your child perform in the annual Christmas Carol 
Singing performance; classes across the Primary Phase will be singing Christmas Carols outside 
of the Primary Hub at the end of the day. 
 
Pupils will be starting their performances at 3pm outside the Primary Hub. On these dates the 
playground gate will be opened earlier for the audience to enjoy the performances. Each year 
group will perform on a different day as follows: 
 
 

Thursday 8th December - Year 6 
Friday 9th December - Year 5 

Monday 12th December - Year 4 
Tuesday 13th December - Year 3 

Wednesday 14th December - Year 2 
Thursday 15th December - Year 1 

 
Year 5 parents - please note that on the above dates Year 5 will be collected from the main 
playground instead.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the pupil’s performances and thank you for your ongoing 
support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss A O’Leary 
SENCO – Raising Standards Leader 
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